Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Secretary General of Al Fadila Party,
Hashem al-Hashemi

(]

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received Tuesday,
30/7/2013, in his office in Baghdad, the Secretary General of Al Fadila Islamic Party, Sayyid
Hashem al-Hashemi and the accompanying delegation.

During the meeting, they discussed the global situation in the country. The party’'s delegation

voiced its support for the initiative of the parliamentary Muwaten Bloc to cede its pensions.



